
SOLID WASTE ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 
 

June 26, 2019 
 
 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT 
 
Steve Brown 
George Dix 
Jamey Latchum 
George Linvill 
Michael Poole 
 
Others present were:, Mike McClung – Recycling Manager, Mike Mitchell - Solid 
Waste Superintendent, Bob Keenan – Recycling Crew Leader, T.J Morris – 
Landfill Foreman, Tami Stambaugh – Office Assistant V, and Jessica Wilson – 
Enterprise Fund Controller, Asst. Finance Officer 
 
• BUDGET – Jessica Wilson handed out Budget Year 2020 Worksheet 

Reports. She explained the projected Revenue and Expenses for FY 
2019/2020. Enterprise Funds are to be self-supporting, and since the 
Homeowner Convenience Centers and Recycling are not they are being 
moved to the General Fund.   
 

•  ILLEGAL DUMPING – There has been constant illegal dumping of trash in 
Worcester County and also at the Recycling Centers.  The County is in the 
early stages of forming a campaign to stop illegal dumping.  The plan is to 
educate the public to make them aware that the dumping of trash in the 
recycling containers, on the side of the road, and on other people’s property 
is illegal.  The Sherriff’s Department will be giving out citations to anyone 
dumping illegally.  Ocean Pines is in the process of reaching out to the 
residents and informing them of the law regarding dumping trash at the 
Recycling Centers.   

 
• MRA TONNAGE REPORT – Worcester County’s 2018 Recycling Tonnage 

Rate was 39.93 percent.  That is a 6 percent increase from year 2017. 
 

• NEXT MEETING – The next meeting will be held at the Solid Waste 
Division on Wednesday, September 25, 2019 at 9:00 am. 
 


